Ann Hillier

From: rob.fulwell@gmail.com on behalf of Rob Fulwell <rob@fulwell.com>

Sent: Saturday, December 30, 2017 7:57 AM

To: Ann Hillier

Subject: re: Soundview Drive Lot 5 RUE & Variance and Soundview Drive Lot 6 RUE & Variance

To whom it may concern,

We have a wetland and associated buffers in this location for good reason and | see no overriding justification for
granting a variance in this case.

The protected areas in this neighborhood are already under siege and we need to do our utmost to honor their purpose.

In my opinion, this is an attempt on the part of a developer to make a quick buck and the result will be a property with
continuing water and pest problems for any unfortunate buyer who does not understand their purchase.

Thank you for your attention,

Rob Fulwell



